Association of
New Hampshire

m ANHPEHRA General Meeting

Public Employer September 30, 2016

Human Resource
Administrators

Called to order at 11:07 a.m.

A great presentation was given by Mark Broth on the upcoming, but now delayed, new FLSA overtime
rules.

Wynette announced that Nancy Tanner had resigned her position as member at large, as she is
accepting a new position in Connecticut. This will leave a vacancy we need to fill.

Our next meeting will be held at the NHMA conference on November 17" at 10:45 a.m. Our presenter
will be David Lee presenting on HR an Untapped Resource.

Elections will be held at this meeting in November.

Treasurer’s Report.

Carol reported that we have 99 dues paying members and the checking balance as of August 31, 2016, is
$4,438.03.

The meeting adjourned at 11:17 a.m. motion by N. Tanner, second by C. Kilmister

Respectfully submitted,
Sharon Patterson,

ANHPEHERA Secretary



